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HTRS students art work selected for calendar

(KLZA)-- Two Humboldt-Table Rock-Steinauer Middle School students had
their art selected to be featured in the Department of Environment & Energy
“Don't Waste It” calendar competition.

Chloe Shupp whose entry was put in last school year when she was in the 8th
grade and Kassi Kanel, a 7th grader had their art work selected from among 450
other students who submitted entries from across the state.

Kassi Kanel's work will be featured in the July 2024 month. She was able to
attend the awards ceremony and receive her award from Governor Jim Pillen.

Chloe Shupps entry will be featured for the month of November.
Both students are being taught by HTRS Art Teacher Sharon Joyner.

In addition to the certificate and having their work published and distributed
statewide, each student received a new Wooden Box Artist Set.
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